City of Fair Grove is accepting bids until August 3, 2017 at 2:00p.m. for as needed HVAC Services. Bids will be opened August 3, 2017 at 2:05p.m. Proof of insurance required. Bid Specifications may be obtained at City Hall; 81 South Orchard Boulevard, PO Box 107, Fair Grove, or online at www.fairgrove.org. The City reserves the right to reject any or all bids. Any questions 417-759-2353.
Dana Louderbaugh, MPCC

City Clerk

SPECIFICATIONS

Minimum charge

___________________

Hourly fee


___________________

After Hours


___________________

Parts +


___________________%

Do you charge for travel time?
___________________

NAME OF COMPANY  _________________________________________

PHONE


_________________________________________

ADDRESS


_________________________________________

CITY, ZIP


_________________________________________

NAME PRINT

_________________________________________
SIGNATURE

_________________________________________

